
 

Fundraiser to benefit the Mundy Road Playground Fund  

 

Thank you to all the Mundy Road families who took the time to 

clean out their closets and encouraged their friends, co -

workers and families to the same!  In total, 250 bags were 

collected. 

 

The first drop off deadline was April 28th and 144 bags were  

collected...6 short of the 150 mark in which the payment goes from  

$2.00 per bag to $3.00 per bag.  Our contact at the Developmental Disabilities 

Association was very kind and let us arrange another pick up to combine the total 

bags to make the $3.00 mark.  Another 106 bags were dropped off for the May 

13th deadline. 

I would like to thank the parents that helped to repack bags and 

take them out to the DDA truck on the pick-up days:  Dusty 

Stewart, Joyce Watts, Diane Hayward, Gina Johnstone and Mary 

Babcock-Smith. 

 

A Grand Total of $750.00 will be forwarded to the Playground 

Fund! 

We'll definitely do this again next spring ...and possibly in the 

fall  

if there is interest -and see if we can beat our record of 250 bags! 

 

Shannon Antunes 



 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped support the school by 
purchasing their flats of flowers and/or participating in the 
hanging basket seminar!!! 
 
It was a great success with just under $1000.00 raised!!! 
The monies will be going to support the library and the 
ongoing Pac commitments for the school. 
 

I would like to thank Dorothy Sela for all her hard work and effort as well as Gina 
Johnstone and Tina Thompson who lent a hand sorting and organizing the over 200 
flats that were delivered! 
 
Great job Mundy Road!!! 

 

The grade fives from Mr. Porter’s class with the help of parents Tracy Grisdale 

and Margaret Bechert held an ice cream sale last Friday and made $130 towards 

the Grade Five end of the year party.  Please note on your calendar the next ice 

cream sale will be Friday, June 3.  We hope to earn the final amount required to 

send the grade fives to the waterslides. 

 

Thank you all again for your continued support of our hot lunch program. We have 

had a very successful year, trying out new lunches like Subway and our old 

standbys:  pizza and hot dogs. 

 

Some reminders from the kitchen: 



• Please put your money and order forms in an envelope or a zip lock bag that 

closes. Extra bags are located on the counter just north of the office. If you don't 

have any bags at home, please feel free to re-use the bags at the office. 

 

• Please send your order form and money in a separate bag from other fundraisers. 

This will help eliminate lost or misplaced order forms. 

 

• Thank you for not taping or stapling your money to your order form. 

 

• I cannot give out food to your child if I don't have an order form. Please ensure 

you get your orders in to the school in a timely fashion. 

 

• If your child ever has a problem with his/her lunch order, please remind them to 

come to the PAC kitchen in the gym. We will likely be able to solve the problem 

there. 

 

Sports Day lunch forms will be coming out shortly. We will also have a concession, 

so don't forget to bring some change for you and your child. There will be limited 

supplies, so please order lunch for your family on your child's form to ensure you 

get something to eat.  

 

We need parent volunteers to help hand out hot lunch on Sports Day. It will take 

about 15-20 minutes during the lunch hour, so if you are willing to spare some time, 

please come to the PAC kitchen at noon. 

 

Thanks again for making hot lunch such a successful fundraiser for our school! 

 

Hilary Drexel 

Still growing your hair - is it 8 inches long yet? The Cut for Cancer is coming soon. 

Please email Mary at hams@shaw.ca if you are interested in donating your hair this 

June with Sarah and her friends at Mundy Road. 



The Campbell's "Labels for Education" contest is coming to an end and to please 

send in any and all labels that haven't yet been sent in to the school. The contest 

"officially" ends on June 1. 

The PAC AGM is on Monday, May 30 at 7 pm in the Library.  This is an important 

PAC meeting as the budget for the upcoming year is voted on as well as the PAC 

Executive positions.  If your child attends Mundy Road, you are a member of PAC 

and have a voice so please come to the AGM to share it!  The Agenda for the 

meeting which is being sent out now will contain descriptions of all the PAC 

Executive positions, if you are interested in joining the Executive. 

 

 

 

 

Our Thrifty Foods Smile Card Fundraising Program is coming to a close on June 4th.  In 
order for our school to get the last of the benefits for the 2010/2011 school year, we are 
asking that you consider loading your card not only for your shopping this month, but for 
the upcoming summer months too…BEFORE THE CLOSE OF BUSINESS ON JUNE 
4th. 
 
Again, 5% of all money “loaded” onto your Mundy Road Smile Card BY JUNE 4

th
, 2011, 

comes back to our school! 
 

You can continue to use your card throughout the summer if you wish, but there will be 
no benefit to our school.  In September 2011 we will be back in business and your 
original Smile Cards will again pay 5% back to our school – stay tuned for further 
updates on this in September and remember to HOLD ONTO YOUR CARD for next 
year! 



 
      On behalf of your PAC, I would like to offer a   
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to everyone who has participated in this fundraising program!  Because of YOU, as of 
April 12th we have earned a total of  
 
 

$1,562.17! 
 

 
Note:  If you would still like to receive a Smile Card before the end of the month, or if 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Dalene Schulz 
Playground Fundraising Committee 

Direct:  604-970-8174 or Email:  dalene-schulz@shaw.ca 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Monday, May 30  PAC Annual General Meeting, 7 pm 

Tuesday, May 31  Popcorn Day 

Tuesday, June 21  Grade 5 Luncheon 

Wednesday, June 22 Sports Day and Hot Lunch 

 

 

 


